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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   Thankful for the opportunity to 

keep in touch with Judy and the 

work she is overseeing.  Pray for 

health and strength as she deals 

with family struggles (loss of 

siblings). 

    We are thrilled to hear that Duke 

Mason will be active in Revivals in 

June.  This however, will require 

that we look to a different time for 

the dedication of the “Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park”.   

    In the meantime, pray for Duke 

that God works through Him in 

growing the Kingdom of Christ! 

 

  
David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   Last September, the above group 

of people met for a “Fall 

Celebration” of what Go had done 

through the ministry up to that 

point in the year.   Preparation I 

underway for another powerful 

summer of God working in the 

National Parks through His people 

and creation. 

   ACMNP is already planning for 

another celebration to be held: 

September 26-28 in the Theodore 

Roosevelt National Park. 

   Pray for God to work through the 

groups, give wisdom and guidance 

in the planning, prepare workers 

for the upcoming year and a 

support base that is reliable and 

sufficient for the task. 

www.acmnp.com 
 

  You can go to 

our Facebook 

page and watch 

our worship services.  We try to live 

stream every Sunday at 10:30 am. 
  

 
  It’s amazing how God helps us pick up 
more insight and inspiration as we 
head back through His Word again in 
2024!   More of the material I familiar 
and easier to “put together” with 
other passages.  We see links between 
the passages and how God’s plans and 
actions in the Old Testament come to 
greater light as we connect it with the 
New Testament.   We begin to realize 
that there was a purpose that we had 
never seen before!   This helps us in 
our daily lives to trust God; knowing 
that He has a purpose and plan, that 
we might not realize at the moment, 
but it will be in our best interest! 
   If you haven’t already joined us in 
reading through God’s Word, pick up a 
schedule in the church foyer or follow 
along on the monthly calendar.  Seem 
overwhelming?  Try starting with just 
the New Testament Passages this 
year! 
   Join us in: 

“Doing More in ’24!” 

 
What IMPACT are 
we really making? 

 
 
MISSIONS 
WE 
SUPPORT: 
 
 
 

  A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks— (NORTH AMERICA) 

  Bibles for Russia— (ASIA) 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—  

(CLIO) 

  Great Lakes Christian College— 

(MIDWEST);  being evaluated for 

their accreditation status. 

   His House Campus Ministry- 

(MICHIGAN) 

   Helping Others Prepare for  

Eternity (CENTRAL AMERICA)  Be 

looking for updates when 

Badgero’s return to the States! 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

(MEXICO) 

  Operation: “We Care”  (UNITED 

STATES) 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:  

(MICHIGAN) – Retreats have 

started and registration for 2024 

has begun 

  Wolverine Christian Service 

Camp— (MICHIGAN) 

 

   Besides workers in 29 countries 

we encourage daily! (NORTH 

AMERICA, SOUTH AMERICA, 

AFRICA, EUROPE, ASIA, INDIAN 

OCEAN).  These include: new 

church plants, evangelism, 

existing churches, children’s 

homes, schools, help for widows, 

medical help, training of leaders 

and more!   They are appreciative 

of the prayers, scriptures and 

devotions each day. 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

